
From: Mike Wade [MWade@myquincy.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 8:06 PM 
To: Mark Futrell; Diana Marr 
Cc: bmoline@publicpower.com; Jack McLean 
Subject: Net Metering Report 

 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF UTILITIES 

THE CITY OF QUINCY 

 
 

Electric/Engineering/Gas/Water/Sewer 

 
423 W. Washington Street 
Quincy, Florida 32351  

Phone: (850) 618-0040 
Fax: (850) 875-7357 

 

  

  
  

March 31, 2009 

  
Florida Public Service Commission 
Mark Futrell (MFutrell@PSC.STATE.FL.US) 
Diana Marr ( dmarr@PSC.STATE.FL.US ) 
 
Re:Rule25-6.065FAC 
 
Dear Mr. Futrell and Ms. Marr, 
 
The City of Quincy currently does not have any net metered customers. We are working with 
the Florida Municipal Electric Association to develop a net metering policy and standardized 
interconnection agreement for small customer-owned renewable generation. We understand 
the deadline for adoption of this policy is July 1, 2009. 
 



Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

Mike Wade     
Mike Wade 
Director of Utilities 
City of Quincy 
423 W. Washington Street 
Quincy, FL 32351 
mwade@myquincy.net 
(850) 618-0040 
(850) 875-7357  Fax 
Please visit us at www.myquincy.net 
  
  
  
  


